
Lee Recreation Commission     July 2, 2013 

 

 

Present:  Larry Kindberg, Dawn Genes 

 

Guest:  Bill Humm 

 

 

With no quorum and official meeting could not be held. 

 

Bill Humm presented a draft “Memorandum of Understanding Regarding Construction and 

Maintenance of Trails on Town-Owned Lands”.  This MOU would be between the Lee 

Conservation Commission and the Lee Recreation Commission defining which town-owned 

lands would be overseen by which town commission.  Some suggestions were made for changes 

and the MOU will be revisited at a future meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 


